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PR#95 

PRESS RELEASE 
 
Closure of Government Offices to Honour Former Governor General 

of Belize  
 
Belmopan. January 19, 2021. 5:00 p.m. 
 
The Ministry of the Public Service, Constitutional and Political Reform 
informs the public that approval has been granted for the closure of 
government offices on Wednesday, January 20, 2021, at 12:00 noon, as a 
means of showing respect to the late Dr. Dame Minita Gordon, former 
Governor General of Belize. 
 
On behalf of the Government of Belize, the Hon. Henry Charles Usher, 
Minister of Public Service, Constitutional and Political Reform and Dr. 
Osmond Martinez, Chief Executive Officer in the Ministry, extend their 
sincerest condolences to the nation of Belize and the family of Dr. Dame 
Minita Gordon.    
 
Ends  
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